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28 November 2023 

Dear parents and carers 

2024 BOOK PACK REQUIREMENTS 

Please find attached the year level stationery requirements list for your child for next year’s year level. 

Our school has chosen WINC to supply back to school stationery packs for 2024. WINC is an ACT Government 

approved supplier for schools. We have worked closely with WINC to provide a quick, easy and secure process 

to order all the items your child will need at affordable and competitive prices.  

Items on year level lists have been carefully selected and compiled by our teaching and executive teams to 

ensure your child has what they need for the 2024 learning program. ALL items on this list are necessary to 

support your child’s learning requirements. If you have items from previous years such as library bags, pouches 

or headphones which are suitable to be reused, there is no need to purchase them again. 

You may wish to source some or all items at an alternative outlet. If you choose this option, please keep in 

mind that items such as exercise books and pencils or pens are chosen specifically for year level learning. Any 

items purchased independently from WINC book pack orders must come to school with your child on day 1. 

The school has an equity fund to assist families experiencing a situation that affects your ability to meet the 

costs of schooling. We encourage you to contact the school to confidentially discuss support to meet the cost of 

the book packs with the Principal. Please contact the front office if you would like to speak with the Principal. 

How to order 

Please follow the instructions included with your child’s list. 

Delivery Service 

Packs ordered before 15 December 2023 will be included in a bulk delivery to the school in January 2024 with 

no additional postage charges. These will be in your child’s classroom when they arrive on day 1 next year.  

Packs ordered after 15 December 2023 will be delivered to your home address and will incur postage costs as 

advised in the ordering information from WINC. Please DO NOT request packs ordered after 15 December to be 

delivered to the school as the school will not be staffed to accept delivery. All book packs delivered to your 

home must come to school with your child on day 1. 

To contact WINC 

For all queries regarding 2024 Back to School Stationery Packs please contact WINC directly. 

Yours faithfully, 

James M. Barnett 

Principal 
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